
St. Paul Catholic School 
           Macomb, IL 
 
 

October 22, 2019 
 
Dear Families, 
 
St. Paul School and the Knights of Columbus are hosting a pancake breakfast to honor 
veterans.  The breakfast will be on Veteran’s Day, Monday, November 11th from 7:30-8:30 am. 
The breakfast is ​free to all​.  We encourage all students to eat breakfast at school on this day. 
Please come and eat with the children and if you know any veterans, invite them as well. 
School will begin as normal at 8:00 am.  The students and teachers will remain in the gym until 
8:30 am.  There will be different patriotic activities to do until 8:30 and the playground will be 
open (weather permitting).  There will be a brief Veterans program performed by the students at 
8:30.  After the program, students and teachers will return to their classrooms.  We invite any 
guests to join us at 9:15 for our Children’s Mass over at the church.  
 
In order to get an accurate  breakfast count, we need all guests to make a reservation. 
Breakfast will include pancakes, sausage, and drinks.  Please detach the form below and return 
it to school by ​Monday, November 4th​.  If you have any questions, please call the school office 
at 833-2470. 
 
PLEASE INDICATE ON THIS FORM HOW MANY PEOPLE (CHILDREN AND ADULTS) ARE 
EATING. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation and are looking forward to celebrating our veterans. 
 
Yours in Catholic Education, 
 
Laura Cody, Principal 
Nicole Seward, Committee Co-Chair 
Carrie Dunseth, Committee Co-Chair 
 _____________________________________________________________________ 
(Please detach and return to school) 
 
Children Eating ____________________      Adults eating  ___________________ 
 
______________________________________________________________________ 
Student’s Name Grade Teacher 
PLEASE SEND THIS REGISTRATION FORM BACK TO SCHOOL BY ​MONDAY, NOVEMBER 
4TH​.  THANK YOU FOR YOUR COOPERATION! 



 
 
 
 
 
 


